
Agenda Item No. 5 

Recommendations of the Recording Equipment, Blogging and Social Media 
Review Panel 
 
Addendum 
 
 
The Committee is asked to consider making the following recommendations 
to the Cabinet: 
 

a. The Council should record and broadcast its public meetings 
online following the move to the new Council Headquarters. 

 
b. Video / Audio Recording of meetings by the press and public 

should not be allowed. 
 
c. The use of Social Media by the press and public during 

meetings should be permitted. 
 
d. The use of Social Media by Councillors and Officers whilst in a 

meeting should be prohibited.  
 
e. The use of Social Media by the Council should be encouraged. 
 
f. The use of Social Media by Councillors outside of meetings 

should be encouraged and guidelines and training be provided. 
 

g. Worcestershire Leadership Group be encouraged to develop a 
county wide media protocol for Members. 

 


